
Christmas Break
There will be no SNOMED on FHIR meeting on either Tuesday 26 December 2017 or Tuesday 2 January 2018.  

Our next call will be for the Terminology Services stream on Tuesday 9 January 2018.  

I hope you all have a great break, and look forward to seeing you in the New Year.  

Best Wishes, Peter
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